
Thirty First Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7.30 p.m.  Annie and Paddy Claffey, and deceased family Cumminstown 

9.30 a.m.  &  11 a.m. All who have died in the past Year  

Monday 9.30 a.m. Michael and Bridget Gorry and daughters Phyllis and P  a                               
Patsy and John Danagher 

Saturday 10 a.m. Tom and Mary Guilfoyle and deceased family,  

                                Nellie and Lizzie Guilfoyle 

Thirty Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7.30 p.m.  Kevin Flattery 

                  Stephen Guilfoyle and deceased family members 

                  Robbie McCarron, grandson of Mary Kearney, Comagh Rd. who died in America 

9.30 a.m.    

11 a.m.     Pat Clavin, First Anniversary 

                  Marian Gorry, Months Mind 

                  Oliver Henson, First Anniversary 

                  Maureen and Jimmy McDonnell 

                  Louise Fleming 

Please pray for the repose of the souls of all who died in the past week -                                   

Moira Abbott,  Rahugh;   Michael Keenan, father of Sinead Ward, The Gallops;                     

Tommy Finlay, brother of  Josie Smith, Mullingar Rd.;   Patrick McDonagh, Mullingar, cousin 

of Pat Joyce, Abbeybrook;  Robbie McCarron, USA;  and Martin Wilson, Rahugh, funeral      

arrangements later.   May they rest in peace. 

 

Catholic Newspaper is on sale at the  entrance for €3 per copy. 

Plate: €1,200;   Maintenance Fund: €230;  Offerings: €20;   Mission Envelopes: €60;      

List of the Dead: €60.  Thanks to all who are so generous. 

The Cosy Café, will meet on Tuesday 12th November from 11—1 p.m. in the  Parish 

Centre. We will have useful inputs from  Martina  Logan,              

Occupational Therapist, on Memory Technology Resources; and 

Beth Wogan, Community Support  Manager, Family Carers  Ireland. 

They will have a display of aids for those with dementia and  their carers. They will also 

have literature available for you to bring home.   Music will be    provided by Mercy 

Secondary School. We will have teas/coffee and cakes etc.  All are welcome to attend. 

Rahugh Drama Present “Cupid wore skirts’. A Comedy in 3 acts, by Sam Cree, in  Rahugh Hall    
on  Fri 8th / Sat 9th / Sun 10th Nov at 8pm sharp. For bookings, contact Trish Martin 086 3322086 



                                                 Mission Prayer                                                                                                                

Dear Jesus, help us to make you the centre of our lives. Through the pow-

er of your Holy Spirit grant that our Parish Mission may be:                                                             

a time of grace for all, a time of growth for the young, a time of                         

refreshment for the old, a time of renewal for families, a time of healing 

for the broken,  a time of joy for the sorrowing, a time of challenge for the  

complacent,  a time of  forgiveness for the sinner, a time of strength for 

the holy, a time of homecoming for those have been away.                                                                                                                       

Through the intercession of Mary, Our Mother, we pray that our Mission  

may bring down your richest blessings on each and every member of our 

parish community. Amen. 

Mass commemorating those who have died in 

the past 12 months will be celebrated on Sun-

day 3rd November at 9.30 a.m. in Rahugh and 

11 a.m. in Kilbeggan.        Families are invited to 

come along and remember prayerfully, loved ones who have gone to their eternal reward. During the 

month of November there will be a place for families to leave the names of the dead in the sanctuary – 

they will be remembered at Masses during the month traditionally dedicated to the Holy Souls. 

With this Final Document, we have gathered the fruits 

of at least three years in which we have been listening 

to the People of God in order better to understand 

how to be a “synodal Church” – it is by listening to the 

Holy Spirit – at this time.                                                                                                                                                

The Document we have voted on is a threefold gift: Firstly, for me, as Bishop of Rome, in convening the 

Church of God in Synod, I was aware that I needed all of you: Bishops and witnesses of the synodal jour-

ney. Thank you!                                                                                                                                                        

There are highly concrete indications in the Document that can be a guide for the mission of the Church-

es, in their specific continents and contexts. This is why I am making it immediately available to everyone, 

it is the reason I said that it should be published. In this way, I wish to recognize the value of the synodal 

journey accomplished, which by means of this Document I hand over to the holy faithful people of God.                        

The Document is a gift to all the faithful people of God, by the variety of its expressions. It is obvious that 

not everyone will set out to read it. It will largely fall to you, together with many others, to make what it 

contains accessible in the local Churches. The text, without the witness of lived experience, would lose 

much of its value.                                                                                                                                                      

Dear brothers and sisters, what we have experienced is a gift that we cannot keep to ourselves. The im-

petus that comes from this experience, of which the Document is a reflection, gives us the courage to 

witness that it is possible to walk together in diversity, without condemning each other. Remember – 

that “there are places in which the Spirit breathes, but there is only one Spirit who breathes in all places”.  

Pope Francis, Final Session of the Synod. Saturday, 26 October 2024                                                              

See  www.kilbegganparish.ie 

Charity Shop: Open Monday to Friday 10a.m. – 5 p.m.  Wide selection of good quality 

winter clothing and household goods. We  give Dóchas  €750 each month to help those 

with cancer. The Charity Shop will also support  the Cosy Café.                                           

Thanks for your continued support.  


